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I fully support HB2305. As a small company providing rentals, the bureaucracy is 

burdensome and prohibitive. This will give a small measure of control for landlords 

with tenants who don’t pay and often damage property. I FULLY SUPPORT THIS. If 

Oregon wants small landlords they need to de-regulate.  

 


